

CITY OF GAHANNA

January 5, 2016

Mr. Jeffrey Kessler 99 Walcreek Drive E Gahanna, Ohio 43230

Dear Jeff,

Please allow this letter to serve as confirmation of your reappointment to the City of Gahanna Community Improvement Corporation Board (CIC) for a three-year term to begin January 1, 2016 and end December 31, 2018.

I sincerely appreciate your acceptance of this appointment and am confident that your participation on the CIC will greatly benefit our community.

If you have any questions or concerns throughout your term, please feel free to contact me or call my office at 342-4045.

Thank you for your commitment to serve the City of Gahanna.

R/L

In Service,

Thomas R. Kneeland

Mayor

cc: Clerk of Council Development

of Gaba